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GracePointe Family, 
 
Please sit closer and to the front this Sunday.  Thanks!  This will help us with 
seating our guests.  Remember, the children will go directly to their 
rooms.  Parents are encouraged to text "checkin" to 256-859-8575 and register 
their children prior to arriving.  This will help avoid longer lines and make the 
check-in process go more smoothly for guests. 
 
All hands on deck!  Feel free to arrive early this Sunday and help with parking, 
greeting, seating guests, extra helpers for preschool and children, pray around 
the campus, etc.  Wear your smile and help everyone feel welcome and at home. 
 
Tonight, Thursday, April 17th, we will participate in a community-wide Maundy 
Thursday Service at Hopewell Missionary Baptist Church in New Market (292 
Cemetery Rd.) at 7:00 PM.  I, along with several other local pastors, will be 
speaking.  Some of our members will be participating in the community choir.  We 
will also observe the Lord's Supper together.  Please join us! 
 
Pray for me as I continue to prepare for Sunday's message. Reach out and invite 
someone to join us. 
 
I Love You! 
 
Pastor Bobby 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 



 


